




















From: Deborah Lopez
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Fwd: Agenda Item D1 Draft Airport Land Use Compatibility Plan(ALUCP) IS/ND
Date: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 4:57:06 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Inge Cox <docoxie@gmail.com>
Date: September 3, 2019 at 4:53:52 PM PDT
To: <skasdin@cityofgoleta.org>, <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org>, Kyle Richards
 <krichards@cityofgoleta.org>, <raceves@cityofgoleta.org>,
 <pperotte@cityofgoleta.org>, <jkyriaco@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Agenda Item D1 Draft Airport Land Use Compatibility
 Plan(ALUCP) IS/ND

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers:

The City Council represents Goletans and they should NOT support the Draft
 ALUCP.

According to page four in the Airport Land Use Compatibility Plan Update it
 states that "many land uses on surrounding parcels would be rendered non-
conforming or incompatible by the Draft ALUCP.

According to staff, the new train depot, would be disallowed, multiple homes
 along La Patera Road N. of Camino Real would become NON conforming.
 Portions of the Heritage Ridge housing site, Deckers campus, Raytheon, City's
 corporate yard, Target shopping center, Camino Real shopping center and Girsh
 Park would be rendered non conforming.

Have any of the homeowners and property owners of the affected properties been
 notified that this might happen? It appears that these changes in status will
 negatively affect the value of the properties. Could this also impact their ability
 to refinance or sell in the future?
If the impacted citizen's have not been informed this should be a priority.
Thank you.
Ingeborg Cox MD,MPH
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